

King George Crescent, Rushall, Walsall, West Midlands, WS4 1EG TEL: 01922 721081

Email: postbox@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk Website: www.elmwood.walsall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. L. Cross, BA Hons. MSc, NPQH,

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs G Francis, BA Hon, NPQML Assistant Headteacher: Mr M Hawkes, BA Hons, NPQSL

JF/DEC 11th June 2024

Dear parents/carers,

VISIT TO THE GOOD FOOD SHOW, NEC, BIRMINGHAM - THURSDAY 13TH JUNE 2024

Your child is attending the above show as part of their food technology course on Thursday 13th June 2024. Pupils will spend the day enjoying an event with chefs and experts sharing their culinary skills and cooking live on stage. They will also have plenty of inspirational products to taste.

The trip will be paid for by the school and is a brilliant opportunity for your child to develop their knowledge in this area and experiences that can't be created in school

Pupils will be representing Elmwood and will therefore be required to wear school uniform. If they wish to bring pocket money £5-£10 is acceptable but by no means a requirement. Those that ordinarily have a school meal with have a packed lunch provided.

If you require any further information, then please contact the school on 01922 721081.

Yours faithfully

y Wars

MR J FRANCIS

CURRICULUM LEAD OF TECHNOL



INVESTORS IN PEOPLE

We invest in people Gold

Team Teach Gold Award

2020-2023

Dyslexia Friendly School Level 1 Award









Walsall's Anti-Bullying Charter Mark – Silver Award